
From: Nelligan, Ryan J. [mailto:Ryan.Nelligan@chicagopolice.org]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 8:33 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin 
Subject: Department accepting donation from Don Levin of the Chicago Wolves 
 
Executive Director Berlin & City Comptroller Keane, 
 
I am writing to make notification on behalf of the Chicago Police Department that on Friday, 03 
November 2017, the Department accepted a donation on behalf of the City of Chicago of the item listed 
below from Donald Levin of the Chicago Wolves: 
 

• The Chicago Wolves "K9 for Cops" decorative dog – Daisy 
 

Communication from Mr. Levin and a picture of Daisy included. If any further information is necessary or 
any further actions are required by the Department, please let me know. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Ryan J. Nelligan  
Chicago Police Department  
Office of Legal Affairs  
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